CANCELING COURSE SECTIONS

I. **Purpose**

> Within the College's commitment to be financially responsible to our taxpayers, the College reserves the right to cancel course sections that do not have sufficient

enrollment.

The College will develop guidelines for departments to ensure consistency in implementing the policy and meeting the academic and training needs of students,

business, and industry.

II. Scope

This policy applies to all course sections except those covered under grant

requirements or special considerations.

III. General

The College reserves the right to cancel course sections with insufficient enrollment.

IV. Responsibility

The responsibility for the interpretation and administration of this policy is delegated to

the Provost/Senior Vice President of Academic Affairs or his/her designee.

Adopted: 3/18/2002 (Original name: Canceled Classes)

Revised: 9/24/2018 (Renamed: Canceling Course Sections)

Reviewed: 2021